CHARLIE GREGORY
205 EASTERN AVE.
DENISON, KANSAS 66419

To: House Financial Institutions and Rural Development

From: Charlie Gregory , Denison city resident, gas customer and Council member

Date: March 2, 2021

RE: Testimony in Support of City Utility Low-Interest Program

[ am a resident of Denison, Kansas. The arctic weather we experienced in February has left the
City of Denison with a ridiculously high gas bill to pay. None of the city’s customers can afford

to pay these drastically high prices to heat our homes.

Please support the city utility low-interest program legislation. If the city could get a long-term
loan to pay the bill, then its customers could pay over time and could afford payments.
Thank you'l!



